
THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Year B) 

MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 
Saturday, October 26th 
 5:00 pm  Deceased Members of the Tenaglia & Torti 
                                     Families 

by Cam & Rosanna Tenaglia 
Sunday, October 27th 
 8:30 am  Joe DiRocco 
  by Michelle DiRocco 
10:30 am  Vincent Iannello Senior 
  by Josie Iannello 
                  Antonia Fata 
  by Holy Name School Staff 
Wednesday, October 30th 
 7:00 pm  Vincenzo Alati 
  by Iolanda Alati 
Friday, November 1st – All Saints 
 7:00 pm  Anne Marsh 
  by Glenn Marsh 
   Vincenzo & Fausto Alati 
  by Iolanda Alati 
              Deceased Members of the Torrone & 
                Vecchiarelli Families 
  by Luigi & Maria Torrone 
Saturday, November 2nd – All Souls 
 5:00 pm Deceased Members of the Megalhaes 
                       Battista & Alves Families 
  by Cristiana Megalhaes 
              Franz Gangl Senior 
  by Connie Gangl 
Sunday, November 3rd 
 8:30 am  Rev. Paul Casullo 
  by Joe & Lily Meschino 
               Anna Cino 
  by Laura & Domenic Tamburro 
             Lilliana Iannacchino 
  by Joe & Anna Paolella 
            Adriano Lovisa 
  by The Lovisa Family 
10:30 am  For the Intention of Thomas & Donna Ling 
                Celebrating their 50th Wedding Anniversary 
            Anne Marsh 
  by Glenn Marsh   
           Mary Manchisi 
  by Bozzo & DeSimini Families 

 

 SACRAMENTAL 

PREPARATION FOR 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 28th  

OR 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 29th 

6:45 – 8:00 PM IN THE PARISH HALL 

 

Our Mother of 

Perpetual Help 

Devotion 
Join us in praying the Novena 

every Wednesday evening 

beginning with the Holy Rosary at 6:00 pm – 

Novena at 6:30 pm followed by Holy Mass at 

7:00 pm. 

 

FAITH & FAMILY GATHERING 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1ST   

10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
MEETING ROOM UPSTAIRS IN THE HALL 

For Children and Families. 

 

EXPOSITION OF THE 

ST

Silent Adoration before the 

Blessed Sacrament begins at 3:30 pm, Holy 

Rosary at 6:00 pm Benediction at 6:30 pm, 

Celebration of Mass at 7:00 pm. 

FIRST FRIDAY PRAYER VIGIL 

8:00 pm to Saturday morning at 8:00 am 

followed by Benediction and the 

Celebration of Mass.  You are all welcome 

to attend!  PRAY – WORSHIP - SING! 

 

NOTICE:  Father John will be attending the “Annual Priest Seminar” Monday afternoon, October 28th and returning 
Thursday, October 31st in the afternoon.   If you need a Priest, kindly contact the Rectory/Office and leave a message 
on the answering machine and your call will be returned as soon as we are able to. 
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SUNDAY, OCTOBER 27TH, 2024 
 

BOOK OF REMEBRANCE  

 
LOCATED AT THE ENTRANCE OF THE 

CHURCH  

For the month of November, dedicated to our 

faithful departed, enter the names of your deceased 

loved ones into the Remembrance Book. We will 

remember them at each Mass 

 

 
A CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

Are you looking to make a difference 
in our parish community? 

Join our Hospitality Ministry!  We’re seeking enthusiastic 
volunteers to help create a warm and welcoming 
environment for everyone. 

What We Do:    Greet and assist parishioners during 

masses and events; Foster a friendly atmosphere 

Who Can Help:  All ages and backgrounds are 

welcome!  Whether you can assist with just one mass or 
a few each month, your support makes a difference. 

How to Get Involved:  If you are interested, please 

contact Louise Fior  email:  louisefior7@gmail.com OR 
the Parish Office sacredhearki@archtoronto.org. 
As a Ministry, we are extending a welcome to working 
together to make our gatherings memorable! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPRECIATION 

 
The “Country Western Feast” held last Sunday 
was a fun and fantastic event, featuring the 
delicious all you can eat chili prepared with love 
by Joe Petrolo, Vito Veri and Sam Maltese.  The 
dance floor was filled with those willing to learn 
from the professional line dance instructor.   
Thank you to Robert Pedretti our inhouse DJ for 
the great dance music.  Thank you to Cristiana 
Megalhaes Alves  and Maria de Lurdes Dias for 
setting up the country themed decorations and 
helping to setup.  Thank you to Nadia Pascuzzo 
for keeping everything organized from the start to 
finish.  Thanks to Justine & John Cariati, Tony 
Pascuzzo, Peter Bozzo, Anita Prospero and so 
many volunteers who helped out in making this 
day a success.   We are so grateful to those who 
attended and supported this event! 

 

COFFEE AND 
FRIENDSHIP 

You are cordially invited in Hall for  
coffee & friendship. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parish Bulletin Advertising 
Are you considering advertising in our Church Bulletin? 

Our parish consists of over 1,200 registered families and our community spans over York Region.  
Parishioners receive the weekly bulletin in hard copy, online through our website and on social media 
(Facebook & Instagram).  We know you will find this to be a valuable and effective way to promote your 
business.   Each year at this time, in preparation for Christmas, we renew our loyal advertisers and request 
for new advertisers.  If you are interested, you can provide the camera-ready artwork, company logo, or we 
can make up a simple ad by contacting the Parish office at sacredheartki@archtoronto.org . 

TO OUR CURRENT PARISH BULLETIN ADVERTISERS: 
We sincerely thank you for advertising in our parish bulletin.  Your support is very important to us, and we 
do our best to promote your business to our Parish Community.  Your financial support provides us with 
approximately $10,000.00 of much-needed funds for our parish needs, and we thank you!   
TO ALL OUR PARISHONERS:   Please consider doing business with our advertisers whenever possible.   

By supporting each other, we grow together. 
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